
 

 

 

 

December 8, 2017  

 VIA E-MAIL 

Ms. Kirsten Walli  
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 

Re: EB-2016-0024 Alectra Utilities Corporation   
Submission on Recording Details for New Accounts -VECC 

 
Procedural Order No. 3 provides for submissions with respect to new accounts being established for the 
purpose to tracking Alectra’s changes in capitalization policy.   
 
VECC has reviewed the submissions of the Applicant, Board Staff, BOMA and the Schools Energy 
Coalition (SEC).  VECC supports and endorses the submissions of SEC.  The purpose of any new deferral 
account should be at this juncture to hold whole the ability of the Board to order any argument that 
might be put forward by a party to the proceeding.   In our view the proposal of SEC best achieves this 
objective. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
Mark Garner 
 
On behalf of VECC 
 
Indy J. Butany-DeSouza, Vice President, Regulatory Affairs, Alectra Utilities Corporation 
Email: indy.butany@alectrautilities.com 
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